MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to:  Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge, Mass. 02139

Telephone, 16170 253=6016

October 26, 1973

Mr. Allan G. Blue

The Advanced Research Projects Agency
1400 Wilson Boulevard, 7th floor
Arlington, Virginia 22209

Dear Mr. Blue:

Enclosed is an advance copy of what we expect to be the
final version of our proposal to ARPA and ESD for our security/
certification work. Also enclosed, for your information, is a
parallel proposal to Honeywell Information Systems Inc., for
additional support of the same project. Both of these proposals
were submitted for M.I.T. approval today, a process which usually
takes about one week.

Sincerely yours,

Jerome H, Saltzer
Associate Professor of Electrical Engineering
Head, Computer Systems Research Division
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